           Dear Colleagues,

                We are going to launch a Drive to raise funds to help members attend the 2024 National Convention in Orlando, Florida.  This drive will start at our NFB of Missouri State Convention banquet.  All money pledged needs to be turned into the NFB of Missouri Treasurer by June 1, 2024 or sooner.  One hundred percent of the pledges raised will go towards assisting our members to attend the convention. This is in addition to the First-Time Attendees Fund.  

